2016 September

NEIGHBOURHOOD PLANNING REPORT: - Mr T Lockley had contacted Newtown Linford, Groby and Ratby Parish Councils about the draft Neighbourhood Plan area approved at the previous meeting and offerred to meet with their respective chairs to discuss this matter further. No definitive response had been received from Newtown Linford PC. Ratby PC didn't want that part of their parish shown on the draft plan including in the Markfield Neighbourhood Plan. Groby PC replied that they'd like to explore working on a joint plan for their parish along with Ratby and Markfield. It was agreed that MR T Lockley would arrange to meet Groby and Ratby PCs to discuss this option. It was however noted that the advice from planning officers was for individual parishes to develop their own plans.